
PERSONAL LEARNING DEVICES 

 We are currently in our third year for the initial group (current 5th 
grade), second full year for grades 4-12 and year one for grades K-2; 
the lease on our equipment is done at the end of the 2016-17 school 
year.  We have some questions that need discussion: 

 1.  Do we want to go through an evaluation process to 
determine the following: 

  A.  Do we continue the program as is?   

  B.  Do we continue the program with some changes;  
  if so, what would those changes be? 

  C.  Do we discontinue the program?  If so, what are   
 the short and long-term implications of that    
 decision? 

 2.  Is the Board comfortable with simply renewing the program 
without a formal evaluation process?  

 3.  What sort of process and timeline would be reasonable to 
ensure that interested parties have the opportunity to participate and 
decisions are made in a timely fashion so that we have time to carry 
out the decisions of the School Board? 

 4.  Are there other questions or items for discussion? 

  

  

 


